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INSTITUTE FOR RESEARCH IN THE HUMANITIES 

Oíd Observatory 
UNIVERSITY OF W1SCONSIN-MADISON 

MADISON, WISCONSIN 53706 

September 15, 1980 

Professor J. Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvanla 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

This is to conflrm your correspondence with Professor Birute 
Clplujauskaite about your visit to Madlson next March. We understand 
that, in addition to your lecture in honor of Jullus Weinberg on "The 
Languages of History" scheduled for March 26, you are also willlng to 
particípate in a symposium on Calderfin tentatively scheduled for March 
27-28, 1981, both under the sponsorship of our Institute for Research in 
the Humanities. We understand further that you are willing to deliver a 
fifty-minute lecture a s a part of this symposium, tentatively titled "The 
World of CalderOn." To cover the extra expenses you will incur during 
this visit, we propose to add a modest amount to your honorarium and an 
extra two-day per diem payment to cover your additional meáis and lodglng 
here in Madison. We hope this will be satisfactory. 

We also plan to investígate the possibility of publishing the papers 
for this CalderOn symposium in a special volume. Please let me know if 
you have any objections to including your CalderOn lecture in such a volume. 

We all look forward to your visit next spring. 

Cordially, 

£¿SAt. 
Robert M. Kingdon, 
Director 
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